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Milan. April 20, 2009

Dear colleague,

Please find enclosed some materials (a poster and a few copies of a leaflet) concerning the two-year
master’s program in Economics and Political Science (EPS). This program, entirely taught in English,
1s offered by the Faculty of Political Science of the University of Milano.

The EPS program is intended for top level international students. About forty students are expected to
enroll each year. Admission is based on academic excellence. Applicants should have a bachelor’s
degree or equivalent; a strong interest and/or previous studies in economics, political science or related
subjects; undergraduate or graduate training in mathematics and quantitative methods; a sound
knowledge of spoken and written English.

EPS graduates will be ready to undertake a wide array of career paths in multinational companies,
political institutions. public organizations, and other professions demanding high intellectual skills,
robust technical competences and versatile knowledge. They will also be well prepared to engage in
further academic research in top PhD programs in all ficlds of cconomices and political science.

I would appreciate if you could inform all interested graduates you are in touch with about the EPS
program, circulating the enclosed materials among them. Detailed information about the admission

requirements and procedures is also available online at the address:

www.scienzepolitiche.unimi.it/2010/EPS

I thank you for your kind attention. Yours sincerely,
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Franco Donzelli
Director of two-year master’s program
in Economics and Political Science
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